
Coaches Coordinator Report 2024 AGM 

Since the last AGM I have sent out Coach appreciation emails in September of 2023 to NCCP certified 

SAA coaches.  I have facilitated 3 Instructor of Beginner Archers Courses (26 total participants) around 

the province. We have had 11 coaches submit their portfolio since last AGM to complete their 

certifications.  Don’t forget, your portfolios will be due soon for those who have not submitted them yet.   

I assisted on the Policy committee for most of their meetings. 

I continue to sit on the Archery Canada Coaching Sub-Committee, assisting on reviewing the NCCP 

Archery program as well as reviewing application to challenge the process.  We should have the new 

Community Level NCCP course released soon for scout & 4-H groups, camps running by the end of 2024. 

I continue to assist with the updating of the saskarchery.ca website.  Make sure you let 

info@saskarchery.ca know of your SAA affiliated club shoots so we can add them to the events page.  If 

you have any suggestions/ideas, let us know we will see what we can do. 

I have assisted in finding coaches and managers for most districts for the 2024 Sask Summer Games, I 

have held info sessions and a mini training course (for PD points) for the coaches to get them 

comfortable with elimination rounds and score cards for elimination rounds. 

I hope to run 3 more Instructor of Beginner Archer course this year, I have permission to run an in-

person, intermediate course and am working with a Coach Developer from BC on best dates for him to 

come (likely Jan or Feb 2025).   

 

Allan Saccary 

Coach Coordinator Sask Archery Association  

CoachAllan021@gmail.com  


